
Re: Scheduled eDEP Maintenance Outage 

Dear Public Water Systems/Certified Laboratories, 

EEA IT will be performing major updates to eDEP and expects the system to be down from 
3:00PM on Friday, January 19th to Monday, January 22nd. EEA IT has posted a notice on 
the eDEP webpages, so please plan accordingly. 

For more information, visit the link below: 

In the Main | Mass.gov. 

Sincerely,  
Yvette DePeiza  
Program Director  
MassDEP/DWP 
 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/in-the-main#edep-scheduled-outage-

